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Praise the Lord with me all you Saints of the Most High! God is great and greatly to praise! 

Greetings to all our friends, family, partners, and intercessors! We thank God for every one of 

you. We are so thankful for all your prayers and support over the past year. 

 

It has been one exciting year as we crossed over into 2010. We are believing God for even greater 

opportunities this year. Our church has been growing by leaps and bounds just as the Lord has 

promised. Acts 2:47b And the Lord added to the church daily those who were being saved.  

 

Our ministry team has an opportunity to minister to thousands of people in Liberia, Africa,  

December 18
th
 thru January 3rd this year. We are believing God for many to be saved, healed, 

delivered, and receive a personal word from the Lord. We will also have some opportunities to 

look at areas that we can help the people rebuild theirs lives from the Civil wars of the past. 

 

In accordance with the Great Commission in Matthew 26:19 

Go ye therefore and make disciples of all nations, baptizing them in the name of the Father and of 

the Son and of the Holy Spirit. As Christians we are to go to the nations and minister the gospel 

of Jesus of Christ. Reality is that everyone may not get a chance to go, but you can help send 

someone else.  

 

We are planning to take a team of 4 members with us to minister. It is going to cost 

approximately $6,000.00 per person for this trip. Dr. Venessa Battle needs your financial help in 

order to reach the people on this missionary journey to Africa. Everyone can play apart in 

ministering to these souls, no gift is too small.   

 

Remember the souls that are saved, healed, and delivered will be accounted to you because you 

helped make this trip possible. Phil 4:17 Paul said “Not that I seek the gift, but I seek the fruit that 

abounds to your account”.  

   

You may send your tax-deductible love gift marked “Africa Trip” to New Gate International 

Church, Inc, P.O. Box 2156, Lilburn, GA 30047, include my name in the memo line of the check. 

All gifts must be in by November 30, 2010 in order for us to meet all payment deadlines.   

 

We thank God for you and for all your help in advance! We would like to pray a special prayer 

over you for being so generous. Our prayer is that you will receive the 100-fold return on your 

gift. Amen! 

 

Yours in Christ, 

Dr. Venessa Battle 


